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Nursery Children 
 

Dear Parents 
 
We will not be re-opening for Nursery children on June 29th.  However, we are 
planning for them to spend some time in school before the summer break in 
order to familiarise themselves with the school surroundings and routines 
before returning in September. 
 
We will let you know the details once they have been confirmed.  
 
If both parents are key workers and you need to access Childcare over the next 
5 weeks, please contact school. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Mrs. E. Knight 
 


